

In place of our traditional Children's Easter Party, we will be hosting an

OUTDOOR EASTER SCAVENGER HUNT

on Good Friday, April 10th.

Families should text "BUNNY" to 309.645.0257 to reserve a time slot. To respect social distancing safety, time slots will be scheduled 15 minutes apart.

The starting point for the hunt will be the front porch of the nursing home. Scavenger hunt lists will be available there. The "hidden items" will be located all around the nursing home portion of our campus on the windows. Please visit with and wave at our residents through the windows. They will be happy to see you! All ages and pets are welcome!

If you do not text, you may call the Activity Department at 309.923.2071.